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March 13, 2013

Dear CIB Board,

It is with enthusiasm that the Twin Cities Obesity Prevention Coalition endorses the Margaret Street Bike
Route proposal. This proposal directly addresses transportation issues of East St. Paul while improving
the public health of the Eastside. The coalition supports access to bicycle routes which in turn provides
additional active living options for residents.

Sincerely,

05

Jennifer Andetson, MA
Project Coordinator
Twin Cities Obesity Prevention Coalition

exsrs

Mission: To provide leadership in mobilizing a community based coalition of organizations, physicians and
individuals who are committed to improving public health by advocating for healthy eating/active living strategies
in metro area communities.
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